
1

Antonella Burgio

From: Antonella Burgio

Sent: 20 February 2015 10:56

To: Antonella Burgio

Subject: FW: RE: RE: FW: Licensing sub-committee hearing for Shiraz Food and Wine.

From: JAYANT PATEL [mailto:jayant.patel  

Sent: 19 February 2015 15:35 
To: Antonella Burgio; Simmi Yesmin 

Subject: Re: RE: RE: FW: Licensing sub-committee hearing for Shiraz Food and Wine. 

 

 

Dear Antonella 

Yes to the first point you made.   

Unfortunately he has declined. - but given the opportunity again after the Hearing we will not shy away 
from it.  My client is fully committed to work in partnership with residents and responsible authorities to 
collectively sort the issues related to ASB in the area. 

I have attached two further documents as supporting evidence to be served on behalf of Shiraz Food and 
Wine Premises Licence Holders to the Tower Hamlets Licensing Sub-Committee including the statement 
below: 

 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION PROVIDED ON BEHALF OF SHIRAZ FOOD AND WINE 

We want the Committee members to appreciate that given the opportunity (on 18/2/2015) to meet Mr Jorde 
with a view to some sort of mediation, we positively accepted the offer especially as it was the first time my 
client was offered an opportunity. 

Unfortunately Mr Jorde has declined to meet us. We will however continue in our effort to meet Mr Jorde 
after the Hearing if he wishes to do so.My client is fully committed to work in partnership with residents 
and responsible authorities to collectively sort the issues related to ASB in the area. 

An amended Map & Locations (page 29) - see attached 

Our client's perspective of Anti-Social Behaviour, further comments on Mr Jorde's representations (pages 
200 to 227) of the original bundle.  see attached document page 1 & 2 

Finally what our client has proposed as conditions to be added on his Premises Licence and management 
actions he has already committed to. see attached page 3 
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I hope this is OK with you. 

If I have anything else to add - I will try and do so by 10.00 am tomorrow. 

I appreciate your support while Simmi is away. 

 

kind regards 

 

Jay Patel 

 

  

 

 

----Original message---- 

From : Antonella.Burgio@towerhamlets.gov.uk 

Date : 19/02/2015 - 14:23 (GMTST) 

To : jayant.patel 

Subject : RE: RE: FW: Licensing sub-committee hearing for Shiraz Food and Wine. 

Dear Mr Patel 

Thank you for updating me on progress of your mediation.  Would you like me to include this information as part 

of your submission? 

  

Also I am pleased to say that  that your bundle/papers arrived at 11am today 

  

Kind regards 

  

Antonella Burgio 

Democratic Services 

1
st

 Floor Town Hall 

Mulberry Place 

London E14 2BG 
Tel: 0207 364 4881 Fax: 0207 364 3232 
Email:antonella.burgio@towerhamlets.gov.uk 
www.towerhamlets.gov.uk  

  

  

  

From: JAYANT PATEL [mailto:jayant.patel  
Sent: 19 February 2015 14:11 

To: Simmi Yesmin; Antonella Burgio 

Subject: Fwd: RE: FW: Licensing sub-committee hearing for Shiraz Food and Wine. 

  

  

Confirmation that Mr Jorde has unfortunately declined our offer to meet him.   
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We would have liked to meet him and start the process of collaboration, support and addressing the 
issues/problems related to ASB in the area in partnership with relevant authorities. 

We can still pursue our objective after the hearing. 

  

regards 

  

Jay Patel 

  

----Original message---- 

From : Alex.Lisowski@towerhamlets.gov.uk 

Date : 19/02/2015 - 11:55 (GMTST) 

To : jayant.patel 

 

Subject : RE: FW: Licensing sub-committee hearing for Shiraz Food and Wine. 

Dear Mr Patel, 

I’v now received a reply from Mr Jorde.  He’s declined your offer of a meeting. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr A. Lisowski, 

Licensing Officer, 

The London Borough of Tower Hamlets. 

  

By post and personal callers: 

Licensing Team, 

6
th

 Floor, 

Mulberry Place, 

5 Clove Crescent, 

London, E14 2BG. 

  

Please note: 

Meetings with Licensing Officers are by prearranged appointment only. 

Tel: 020 7364 7446 

Fax: 020 7364 0863 

Hotline: 0207 364 5008 

  

General e-mail: licensing@towerhamlets.gov.uk 

  

See our regular licensing news pages at www.towerhamlets.gov.uk (Business/Alcohol and Street Trading)    

  

  

From: JAYANT PATEL [mailto:jayant.patel 

 

Sent: 18 February 2015 18:37 

To: Alex Lisowski 
Subject: Re: FW: Licensing sub-committee hearing for Shiraz Food and Wine. 
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Mr Lisowski 

  

Our position remains the same.  We will be delighted to meet Mr Jorde if he wishes to arrange the 
meeting through yourself.  We would actually appreciate your presence - since you can witness our 
approach of co-operation and total commitment to amicably address any issues he has with Shiraz Food 
and Wine.   

My client is not sure who Mr Jorde is and he does not recall having any discussion on  the 
"MATTER" (what ever that may be).   

  

Regards 

  

Jay Patel 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

----Original message---- 

From : Alex.Lisowski@towerhamlets.gov.uk 

Date : 18/02/2015 - 16:08 (GMTST) 

To : jayant.patel 

Subject : FW: Licensing sub-committee hearing for Shiraz Food and Wine. 

Dear Mr Patel, 

Re our earlier phone conversation today,  below is the e-mail which I have sent to Mr Jorde, inviting him to a 

meeting with your client and yourself.  If the meeting takes place I would like to be there as a referee. 

Please see the attachment.  It is a copy of Mr Jorde’s reply to an e-mail sent by me.  I have redacted most of 

it apart from the remark about being verbally harassed by the owner of the off-licence. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr A. Lisowski, 

Licensing Officer, 

The London Borough of Tower Hamlets. 

  

By post and personal callers: 
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Licensing Team, 

6
th

 Floor, 

Mulberry Place, 

5 Clove Crescent, 

London, E14 2BG. 

  

Please note: 

Meetings with Licensing Officers are by prearranged appointment only. 

Tel: 020 7364 7446 

Fax: 020 7364 0863 

Hotline: 0207 364 5008 

  

General e-mail: licensing@towerhamlets.gov.uk 

  

See our regular licensing news pages at www.towerhamlets.gov.uk (Business/Alcohol and Street Trading)    

  

   

  

From: Alex Lisowski  

Sent: 18 February 2015 15:18 

To: 'Magnus Jorde' 
Subject: Licensing sub-committee hearing for Shiraz Food and Wine. 

  

Dear Mr Jorde, 

  

I have been contacted by a solicitor who is acting on behalf of the owner of Shiraz Food and Wine. 

  

He has asked if they can have a meeting with you, before the hearing for Shiraz, to discuss the problems 

connected with Shiraz and to see if there is anything they can do to remedy these problems.  Although the 

solicitor is entitled to ask for a meeting, you are under no obligation to attend such a meeting.  If there was 

to be a meeting I would want to be there as a neutral chairman.  Please let me know whether or not you 

would be prepared to attend a meeting with the owner of Shiraz and his solicitor. 

Thank you, 

Yours sincerely,   

Mr A. Lisowski, 

Licensing Officer, 

The London Borough of Tower Hamlets. 

  

By post and personal callers: 

Licensing Team, 

6
th

 Floor, 

Mulberry Place, 

5 Clove Crescent, 

London, E14 2BG. 

  

Please note: 

Meetings with Licensing Officers are by prearranged appointment only. 

  

Tel: 020 7364 7446 

Fax: 020 7364 0863 

Hotline: 0207 364 5008 

  

General e-mail: licensing@towerhamlets.gov.uk 

  

See our regular licensing news pages at www.towerhamlets.gov.uk (Business/Alcohol and Street Trading)    
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*************************************************** ****************************** 
Working Together for a Better Tower Hamlets 
Web site : http://www.towerhamlets.gov.uk 

London Borough of Tower Hamlets E-Mail Disclaimer. 

This communication and any attachments are intended for the  addressee only and may be confidential. It may contain privileged and confidential 
information and if you are not the intended recipient, you must not copy, distribute or take any action in reliance on it. If you have received this E-
Mail in error please notify us as soon as possible and delete this E-Mail and any attachments. This message has been checked for viruses, 
however we cannot guarantee that this message or any attachment is virus free or has not been intercepted or amended. The information 
contained in this E-Mail may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Unless the information is legally exempt 
from disclosure, the Confidentiality of this E-Mail and your reply cannot be guaranteed.  

If your request relates to a Freedom of Information enquiry, please resend this to foi@towerhamlets.gov.uk 
************************************************************************************ 

Please consider your environmental responsibility: Before printing this e-mail or any other document , ask yourself 
whether you need a hard copy. 

  

  
  

  
 

 


